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There was a time in Oregon's history when the use of animal fur was necessary in 

order to make clothes to fit Oregon's weather. Today slaughtering animals for their 

fur is merely animal cruelty. Just as we no longer need to buy rubber from a rubber 

plantation to manufacture rain gear, artificial fur is readily available and very effective. 

Please vote YES on HB 3390. Thank you! 


